
From: Vivienne Wiles <vwiles@cfmeumd.org>  
Sent: Tuesday, March 26, 2024 2:58 PM 
To: Awards <Awards@fwc.gov.au> 
Cc: Manufacturing Division Industrial <industrial@cfmeumd.org> 
Subject: Modern Awards Review 2023/2024 - Work and Care Stream 
 
Dear Awards Team, 
 
Modern Awards Review 2023/2024 - Work and Care Stream 
 
We refer to the Statement [2024] FWC 476, issued 21 February 2024 and the direction for the filing 
of Reply Submissions by 26 March 2024. 
 
For the modern awards in which the CFMEU-Manufacturing Division has an interest, by way of 
general application, we support and adopt the following submissions: 

• ACTU submission (12 March 2024); and 

• Reply Submission of the CFMEU-Construction & General Division (26 March 2024). 
 
Kind Regards 
 
Vivienne Wiles 
Senior National Industrial Officer and Coordinator 
CFMEU – Manufacturing Division 
 
2/165 Bouverie Street, Carlton Vic 3053 
E: vwiles@cfmeumd.org 
M: 0419 334 102 
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